Follow us on:





REMINDER

YEAR 5 AND YEAR 6 PRODUCTION ON WEDNESDAY 26TH AND FRIDAY 28TH JUNE AT 6.30PM

PLEASE RESERVE YOUR TICKETS

Headteacher writes:

only saying ...' the average teacher cares more about their students than the world will ever know. That drives them to endure and absorb more than the average human could sometimes. But they do it and they'll all continue to do it, day in day out.' Tom Rogers

This week like never before!



holroyd howe



We were incredibly proud, when we heard that our wonderful catering team were shortlisted as a finalist for 'Team of the Year' at this year's annual People Awards Evening. This is a fantastic achievement and well-deserved recognition for all they do.

A HUGE thank you to parents, children and staff for making our 'special visitors' from ISI feel so welcome during their 3 day visit this week. For those of you who filled in our survey, we really appreciate your support. Watch this space...

TRANSITION MEETINGS

We hope that you will be able to attend the transition meeting for your child. These are the week commencing Monday 1st July and all begin at 8.00am. This is a great opportunity for you to meet the new class teacher and to receive valuable information.

TUESDAY 2ND JULY

Reception to Year 1 (Mrs Wright) Year 1 Cabin Year 4 to Year 5 (Miss Bonner) Y5B classroom

WEDNESDAY 3rd JULY

Year 2 to Year 3 (Mrs Kinnes) Y3 classroom Year 3 to Year 4 (Mrs Skelton) Y4 classroom

FRIDAY 5TH JULY

Year 5 to Year 6 (Mrs Sowter and Mrs McHugh)
Y6 Studio

Year 1 to Year 2 (Mrs Blaza) Y2 classroom

If required, your child may attend the Early Room whilst you are at the meeting, for which there will be no charge.

Please use the front entrance to Justin Hall. Early Room, normal entrance via side gate.

Congratulations to our **ECO-COMMITTEE**, headed by Miss Brabham, on being awarded an Eco-Schools Bronze Award. The Eco-Committee which consists of pupils, staff and parents meets regularly to discuss our school action plan. Next time you are in school come and have a look at the Eco notice board.







SUMMER TERM DATES

Next week:

Wednesday 26th 9.30am Y6 Dress Rehearsal

6.30pm Y6 Production

Friday 28th 9.00am Prep Spotlight assembly

4.30pm Little Stars – open lesson

6.30pm Y6 Production

JULY

Monday 1st Y5 and Y6 Focus, St John's Church

Tuesday 2nd 8.00am Transition Meetings

Y1 and Y4 to Y5

Wednesday 3rd 8.00am Transition Meetings

Y2 to Y3 and Y3 to Y4

Thursday 4th Y4 and Y5 trip to Kew Gardens

2pm Pre-Reception and Reception

Sports Afternoon

Friday 5th 8.00am Transition Meetings

Y5 to Y6 and Y1 to Y2 9.15am Sports Day Y1 – Y6 SCHOOL FINISHES AT 12.00PM

Pre-Reception and Reception normal school finishing time

7.00pm Y6 Prize Giving Evening

Monday 8th 3.30 – 6.00pm Open Classrooms

7.00pm Musical Showcase

(Y4, Y5, Y6 and advanced musicians)

Tuesday 9th 9.30am Musical Showcase

(R, Y1, Y2, Y3,)

Wednesday 10th Pre–Rec, R, Y1, Y2, Y3 trip to

Kent Life

Friday 12th TERM ENDS AT 12.30PM

DON'T FORGET BOOK INTO HOLIDAY CLUB SPACES AVAILABLE

Monday 15th July – Friday 19th July 2019

YEAR 1 ASSEMBLY



Linking in nicely with the school's recent
Eco- Schools Bronze Award, Year 1 presented the
play 'Eddie and the Penguins Save the World' to
their parents and the school in Monday's assembly.
The story highlighted the plight of animals affected
by climate change and lively songs delivered strong
messages about saving energy, recycling,
walking/scooting/cycling to school and
deforestation.

Year 1 thoroughly enjoyed performing to such a large audience and have taken the messages to heart.

'I liked having my daddy there, he was waving at me and I was happy'

'I was shy because there was a big audience and I was proud about how I said my words'

'I felt nervous because there was a really big audience and I had to shout because my mum was right at the back'

'I felt a bit embarrassed at the start and then I wasn't nervous after that. My mum and dad said I was good.'

'I liked being a lumberjack'

FAREWELL

Sadly, Mrs Stock and Mrs Thorpe will both be retiring at the end of the school year. Both are treasured members of staff who have been with us at St David's for many years. I am sure you would all like to join us in donating towards a leaving gift for them both. Please could you place donations in a sealed envelope with their names and hand to the school office by Friday 5th July.

PTA WINNERS

Congratulations to Oak House children on selling the most raffle tickets for the Summer Fair.

Prize: Oak House children (Pre-Prep and Prep)

Own-Clothes Day on

Friday 28th June